
August 3, 2018 

Subject:	Discontinuing ICR: Voluntary Aluminum Industrial Partnership (VAIP)

From:		Pamela Franklin, Chief, Non-CO2 Programs Branch
		Climate Change Division (CCD)
		Office of Air and Radiation (OAR)
		
To:		Courtney Kerwin, Director
		Regulatory Support Division
		Office of Environmental Information

[bookmark: _Hlk514837735]The Non-CO2 Programs Branch in OAR has decided to discontinue the Information Collection Request (ICR) entitled Voluntary Aluminum Industrial Partnership (VAIP)
 (OMB control number 2060-0411; EPA ICR Number 1867.07). This ICR is no longer necessary because active implementation of this voluntary partnership program has ended, and therefore the collection of this voluntary data is no longer needed. 

I therefore recommend OEI submit a discontinuation request to OMB’s Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs with a requested effective date immediately upon approval.
For additional information, please contact me at franklin.pamela@epa.gov or 202-343-9476.


cc:	Eric Schultz, 
	ICR Program Lead, Office of Environmental Information	
